
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 7/2/2014 4:38:55 PM 
To: Terrie D.' 'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: could you give me a quick call? 

Has to do with the local government notification requirements for ALJ 274. 

Thanks! 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0266624 
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